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Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

Beyond the Classroom Week July 2024 

 

I am writing to inform you of an exciting programme of learning taking place for your child on 

Tuesday 16 – Thursday 18 July 2024.  At The Hart School we provide all pupils with the 

chance to learn beyond the curriculum, something which we are extremely proud of.  
 

This year The Hart School will be introducing a Beyond the Classroom programme for students 

in Years 7 to 9 during the week beginning Monday 15 July. As part of this week, we will be 

running enrichment activities over three days.  Spaces for this programme will be allocated on 

a first-come, first-served basis.   

 

We are trying to gain an expression of preference for the three choices on offer and therefore, 

at this time, we do not require any payment for any of the activities. 

 

These are excellent opportunities for all students to extend their learning beyond the 

curriculum and work with peers in a group environment. It is a way to engage our students 

away from the classroom by giving them a variety of learning experiences, the likes of which 

are not normally available during the school week. 

 

Your child will be able to opt into one of seventeen available programmes, which cover a wide 

range of activities with either a subject specific or cross curricular focus. Students will then 

follow the selected programme for all three days.  

 

https://tinyurl.com/4f836bsd  
  

Your child will be allocated to a programme once the online form has been completed. If the 

programme is full, a reserve choice will be used. Students should ensure they select a first 

choice and two reserve choices in order to avoid disappointment. The deadline for completing 

the form is Thursday 23 May 2024.   The form will go live at 7.00 p.m. on Friday 10 May. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/vdtJRsmaQ6 

 

https://tinyurl.com/4f836bsd
https://forms.office.com/e/vdtJRsmaQ6
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Once a decision has been made regarding the choice of programme your child will follow 

during the week, you will receive a letter from school with specific details about the itinerary 

for their programme and payment arrangements (if applicable). 

 

We do hope you share our enthusiasm for this venture. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S Dosanjh 

Assistant Principal – Personal Development 
 

 


